
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Sermon Series: 

OneAnothering 
 

 

Today: 

Pray for One Another  

James 5:16 

 

 
 

Pentecost 

 

 

 
 
 

 

  
 

 

 
 

 

 
As part of our commitment to learning together about the history of 
Indigenous-Settler relations on this land, particularly where the Christian 
Church has been involved in perpetuating injustice, we are beginning each 
service with words that remind us that the land in and around Vancouver was 
taken over, sold, and settled without the consent of the Coast Salish peoples who 
have always lived here and have historic title to it. 

4:30 PM 

 

 

Evening Congregation 

Worship  

 

  

4:30 PM Evening Congregation 



 

 

Wednesday 
6:30am 

 

Wednesday  
9:30-12pm 

 

Wednesday 
9:30am-1pm 

 

Thursday 4pm 
 

 

Friday 

 

Friday 7-10pm 
 

 

Morning Prayers at Stillpointe, 1575 Salsbury Drive, enter 
through the ground level teal door 
 

CLEAN Break laundry program at Washing Wells 
Contact christina.ky.chiu@gmail.com for more info 
 

MOMS (Mothers Offering Mentorship & Support) 
Lunch and childcare provided 
 

Crossroads Community Meal All are welcome! 
Doors open at 4pm. Seating to Dine at 6:00pm. 
 

Eastside Story Guild on break for summer 
 

Youth Group Grades 7-12 welcome 
 

 

 

June 9 
 

June 28-July 2 
 
 

 

 

Evening Potluck at Kinbrace 
 

Youth Backpacking Trip to the Stein Valley – talk to Jake for 

details. 
 

 

 

Staff Away 
- Staff retreat June 14-16 

- Mark Glanville June 17-22 

- Melanie Colenutt June 19-July 3 

- Joy Banks June 24-July 22 
 

Are your kids interested in being part of Eastside Story Guild? 
ESG is open to children and teens from Grandview Church and the Grandview-
Woodland neighbourhood, grades 2-12. If your child is interested in being part 
of this sacred story and performing arts guild, please contact our Registrar, 
Melody (esgregistrar@gcbchurch.ca) to have their name put on the wait list for 
September.  If you have questions about the program or if you are interested in 
joining our volunteer team, contact Melanie (esg@gcbchurch.ca) 
 
 



CLEAN Break - Community Laundry Program - Help Needed we are looking 
for volunteers to host a welcoming space at Washing Wells Laundromat 
Wednesdays 9:30am -12:00pm, once a month or on call. For more info contact 
Christina (778-840-5575 or christina.ky.chiu@gmail.com) 
 

MOMS is currently seeking a volunteer to attend our program on Wednesday 
mornings 10 am - 1 pm (September to June). The role involves developing 
relationships with women and children vulnerable to poverty, health challenges, 
limited support systems, and additional resources. You need to complete a 
criminal record check and attend annual training. Please contact Fiona Lee (604-
347-2345 or motherlearning@gmail.com) for more information. 
 

TAD: Teen Arts Drop-In re-launches September 2019 
If you are a teen in grades 8-12, you are welcome to contact Jeqn 
(esgdirector@gcbchurch.ca) to pre-register. Drama, poetry, visual arts, media, 
spoken word, movement & dance. There are lots of ways that you could be 
involved. The Drop-In will start up in September on Tuesdays from 4-5pm. 

 

Sacred Pause half-day retreat June 15th 9am-12:30pm at Stillpointe. This 
morning will offer silence, guided reflections and time for listening and being 
listened to by others on the soul journey. Cost by donation.  
RSVP waimeichang@gmail.com.  
 

Kingfisher Farm One-Day Intentional Community Experience Saturday July 
27th, 2019 9am-4pm. Are you interested in Intentional Community life in its 
various forms? Would you like to learn more and discover steps you could take 
to help translate your curiosity into reality? Then Kingfisher Farm’s 1st ever one-
day intentional community experience is for you. $10 per person. For more info 
contact Brent Unrau (btunrau@gmail.com) 
 

Photo Exhibition by Sahel Talischi, an ESG parent, volunteer and talented 
visual artist. Her work will be up at Cottage Bistro, 4470 Main St, June 8-14, 2019. 
For more info see the poster on the bulletin board in the classroom hallway. 

 

Columbia Bible College is hiring Passionate about justice and serving 
marginalized communities? The Intercultural Studies Associate role at CBC is 
your opportunity to train and educate future leaders to care for our neighbours 
in the DTES. Must be organized, good with budgets and able to communicate well. 
Minimum Bachelor of Arts degree required. 24 hr/week role with summers off. 
More info: www.columbiabc.edu/about/contact-us?section=employment 
 

St. Stephen's University is hiring. A small liberal arts university in New 
Brunswick is looking for a new President or shared leadership team. St. Stephen's 
approach to faith has many similarities with this community. Must be deeply 
familiar with intentional community living. If you would like more information, 
be in touch with Erin Glanville (eringoheen@gmail.com) or go to 
https://www.universityaffairs.ca/search-job/?job_id=46748  
 



JustWork is hiring – see the job posting on the bulletin board in the classroom 
hallway for details.  
 

Beulah Gardens is hiring - see the job posting on the bulletin board in the 
classroom hallway for details. 

 
 

Seeking summer subletter July 1-August 31 Available on a weekly or monthly 
basis. Lovely, sunny house at Broadway and Nanaimo with two jovial 
housemates. If interested please contact Kim Woody (kim.woody09@gmail.com) 
 

Seeking Christian female roommate for September in a two bedroom 
apartment. Room is furnished. Location: 12th and Granville. Cost: $1100 all 
included. Please contact Sarah (sarahkesler@gmail.com) 
 

If you have housing needs or housing leads  
Contact Celeste (admin@gcbchurch.ca)  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Grandview Calvary Baptist Church 

1803 E. 1st Ave, Vancouver, BC V5N 1B2 
www.gcbchurch.ca | admin@gcbchurch.ca  

GCBC Office Hours:  9am-1pm, Tues – Thurs 

For the ‘Fine Print’ on our Worship Services, and for Helpful Info 

on Church Life, see the blue card in the sanctuary pew pockets. 
 

Bulletin Posting:  To post news or announcements, please have 

submissions to Celeste Pang by Thurs noon: admin@gcbchurch.ca 

Building Use:  To minimize building-use conflicts, ensure to contact 

Celeste for booking church space for church-related or private use. 

GCBC Email List: To subscribe to the GCBC email list for periodic  

communication updates, go to “contact us” at gcbchurch.ca. 
 


